
Belmont County Student Services 

349 35th Street ~ Bellaire, OH 

(740) 676-4815 Ext. 8 

 
March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

 

Due to the school closures in Ohio, there will be no school personnel on the Bridgeport School 

District campus for the next three weeks.  Through this time, if you are in need of any 

assistance that I can provide, feel free to contact me.  I will be available via email at: 

holly.garvin@bridgeportschools.net or hgarvin@bellairesd.org.  You can contact me anytime 

during the school closure if you are in need of anything, or if your child is in need of anything. 

Whether it be emotional or something you may need for your home, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  Resources are available, please reach out so I can assist if needed.  Please, also 

feel free to let your child contact me, via either of the email addresses listed above, if they have 

access to email.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Holly Garvin, BA, OCPS, RA 

Student Services Prevention Specialist 
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